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Q:
I already pay $6,500 per year in property tax to the school system in which I have no kids in and plan not to

have.  How do you justify charging me more?

A:
Approximately one half of one’s tax bill goes to the School District.  Taxes in the Prescott area are high 

because of the property values are high.  The State allocates revenue to school districts within the State 

according to a formula based on property values and student enrollment.  According to the State, Prescott 

School District is considered property “rich”, and therefore is granted less state aid than “poorer” districts.  

Thus we receive only 52% in State aid whereas the State average is 66%.  This is the cost of living in a high

property valuation area.

Q:
Why did we waste money on the clock tower?

A:   
School funds were not used on the clock tower.  The cost of removing the Middle School clock tower 

was donated by Kraus-Anderson.  The clock was then donated to the Prescott Historical Society.  The 

Historical Society raised all the funds to build the clock tower downtown.  

Q:
You don’t need everything; start cutting.

A:
There have been over $700,000 in program cuts in the past six years please refer to the Prescott School 

District web site or the latest District Newsletter for a complete list of cuts.  The referendum is to keep 

current school programs.

Q:
Why is this happening again?

A:
The current levy cap override had a term of five years and will expire on June 30th, 2008.  The new levy 

cap override is needed due to rising costs and to maintain current programs important to the education of 

students and the community. 

Q:
Why do we need a Superintendent – three principals answer to the school board?

A:
The duties of a Superintendent are different than that of the Principals.  Wisconsin state law 118.24 details


the legal responsibilities of Superintendents.  All 426 schools in Wisconsin have a Superintendent.

